
Year 5 Class Teacher  

Permanent Post (TMS) 

Required for September 2019 

Here it is! Look no further! At Petworth C of E Primary School we are looking for a 

motivated and inspirational teacher for Year 5, who will work to give the children the 

education they deserve. Applications are welcomed from NQT’s.  

We are looking for someone who: 

 has a proven record of good and/or outstanding teaching  

 has high expectations for learning and behaviour 

 can inspire, nurture and challenge children and staff 

 is creative and imaginative in their teaching 

 will be committed to the development of the whole child 

 is dynamic, enthusiastic and able to contribute to and work collaboratively as part of 

a team 

 is willing to learn 

We are an improving school offering excellent CPD opportunities that could help support 

the development of your career and we have a friendly and supportive staff. 

If you are the teacher we are looking for please make an appointment to meet the 

headteacher, chat to the teachers and children and see if this is the next step in your career. 

We highly recommend that you come and visit our school. 

Please contact our school office on 01798 342369 to book an appointment or for further 

details.  

 Closing date   Wednesday 5th June 2019 

 Interview  Wednesday 12th June 2019 


